
 

 

 APRIL, 2018 FLOODING  

 

 
 

The Village of Foremost Council and Staff would like to send out 
a huge Thank-you to the many individuals and groups who 
stepped up without hesitation to keep our Village safe during the 
recent flooding incident.   
 
There were so many that showed up with equipment, gravel, 
bales, pumps and manpower and this truly showed what a 
community can do when it pulls together. 
 
We are so fortunate to be a part of such a generous and 
supportive community which not only includes those who live in 
Foremost but the entire outlying area as well. 
 
THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO HAD ANY PART IN KEEPING US 
SAFE!! 
 
 
 
Village of Foremost  
Council and Staff 


